Murphy, Leanne

From: Chris Young <chris.young@hillhouse.co.nz>

Sent: 11 July 2019 09:10

To: M&CP - Licensing

Subject: Young

Attachments: daisy-green-2-london-wall-place-ec2y-5dh-premises-licence-application.pdf

| am writing to object to the above application (refer attached).

| own an apartment in Andrewes House, Barbican Estate, which is very close to the location of the applied-for
licence.

In particular, the use of an external terrace area for the consumption of alcohol will create significant noise and
disturbance for the adjacent residential properties such as Roman House and The Barbican Estate. The fact this will
be limited until 22:30 is only a limited mitigator.

The residential areas adjacent to this location are home to hundreds of people who have the right to quietly enjoy
their residences. Allowing the use of a closely located premise for consuming alcohol will clearly create disturbance.
Therefore, the (commercial) positives are far outweighed by the negatives (to hundreds of residents). Furthermore,
there are plenty of alternatives for those interested in drinking, so this application is unnecessary.

Regards,

Chris Young



